
 
 
 
 
 
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
City of Mount Vernon 
40 Public Square 
Mount Vernon, OH 43050 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT 
Todd Hill, Clerk of Council  
Phone:  740-393-9517 Fax: 740-397-6595 
 
May 23, 2024 
 

Public Hearing 
 
The Mount Vernon City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, June 24, 2024 at 
6:40 p.m. in Council Chambers at City Hall, 40 Public Square, Mount Vernon, Ohio for 
the purpose of hearing public comment considering a rezoning proposal submitted by the 
City Development Services Manager for review by the Municipal Planning Commission 
for a recommendation to City Council for parcel #70-50046.000 and #70-50054.000, also 
known as 875 Harcourt Road, from Clinton Township GB (General Business) to GB 
(General Business). Materials related to the proposal are on file with the Clerk of 
Council, 40 Public Square, Mount Vernon, Ohio for public inspection. 
 
Mount Vernon City Council 
 
 
Distribution:  Local media, members of City Council, elected officials 
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